
 

 

Enumclaw, WA Lodge #75 Nov. Bazaar 2021 

Outstanding! Is the word that describes this year’s Lodge #75 

November Bazaar.  

Our first event since the pandemic started. We had to pivot 

a bit from last year, due to Covid19. We did not serve a 

lunch this year, instead we sold two types of soup in to-go 

containers and the result was fantastic. People were happy 

to have the event back and encouraged us to do more in 

the coming years. Our community is extremely supportive of 

our Historic Danish Hall. 

The hall was filled to brim with 

homemade baked goodies, 

handcrafted items, vintage 

treasures, raffle prizes and we even 

had room for three vendors.  

Foot traffic was excellent.  

 

Thank you to our event coordinator 

Sandy Terou and her elves: 

Heidi Althauser 

Jerry Althauser 

Melanie Berg 

Rita Chilman 

Sally Hamilton 

Diana Kodad 

Carol Lingner 

Sherri Lord-Smith 

Sandra Nelson 

Judi Puttman 

Kathy Rushing 

Becky Thomas 

Pepe Thomas 

Sarah Thomas 

 

Thank you to all the bakers, crafters and helpers for a successful event! 

Heidi Althauser, Lodge 75 Treasure  

www.enumclawdanishsisterhood.com  

 


